
 
 

-  IMPORTANT MEMO - 
 

To:   Golden Door Parents/Guardians 
 
From:   Brian Stiles, Chief Academic Officer-Golden Door Charter School 
 
Date:   October 18, 2018 
 
Subject:   Important Charter School Review Meeting 
 
```````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````` 

Important Charter School DOE Meeting   
Thursday, November 1, 2018 from 6:00 pm. – 8:00 p.m. 
At Team Walker, 373 Communipaw Ave., Jersey City 

             
 
Very important/alarming news has been communicated with me from the 
Department of Education and the New Jersey Charter Schools Association.  
Beginning immediately, the Governor and Commissioner of Education have begun 
an extensive “Charter School Review”.  This could have numerous effects on 
charter schools across the state, and more specifically, right here at Golden Door.  
It is imperative that we all get involved and take this very seriously. 
 
WE NEED YOU TO ATTEND THIS MEETING! 
 
Meeting Specifics; 

 When:  Thursday, November 1, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 

 Where:  Team Walker, 373 Communipaw Ave., Jersey City 
 
YOU MUST REGISTER FOR THIS MEETING NO LATER THAN TOMORROW, 
OCTOBER 19, 2018 
 
You may register for this meeting at:   
   www.surveymonkey.com/r/njdoecharteroutreach 
 
 

SEE ATTACHED FLIERS FOR MORE DETAILS 
ABOUT THE “CHARTER SCHOOL REVIEW” 
 
 

http://goldendoorschool.org/index.php
http://www.surveymonkey.com/r/njdoecharteroutreach

